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NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL
OF EXISTING CONTRACT ON SEAPORT TERMINAL
MANAGEMENT SERVICES

Port of Dapitan

1. The Philippine Ports Authority (PPA), through the Committee on Seaport Terminal
Management Contract Renewal, received an Application for Renewal of Seaport
Terminal Management Contract, pursuant to PPA Administrative Order No. 007-
2023 or the General Guidelines on the Renewal of Existing Contracts on Seaport

Terminal Management Services, from PCBSI Port Terminal Management, Corp.
(PCBSI-PTMC) on December 11, 2023.

2. A copy of the Application for Renewal may be accessed through this link:
https.//ppa-
my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/stmcr_ppa com ph/EcGrEHI7iNpAhHEuUwzhS
PgABUOaVdUyiANQh5aF-VIX9qQ?e=4%3abo2POA&at=9

3. All concerned parties may: submit comments under oath on the Application for
Renewal within five (5) calendar days from the date of publication to the following,
copy furnished to the applicant hrld.pcbsi@gmail.com/aibuna@pcbsi.com.ph:

STMCR email address: stmcr@ppa.com.ph

ELMER NONNATUS AN
Chairperson
Committee on Seaport Terminal Management Contract Renewal

PPA Corporate Bldg., Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor,
Port Area, Manila, Philippines 1018



Please scan the QR code to access the Application for Renewal



